
The  2024-25  Proposed  Final
Budget was adopted by the
Board at the meeting on April
10,  2024.  It  is  available  for
public inspection at the (High
School Office at 909 Duss Ave.
Ambridge, PA 15003) and our
website  at
www.ambridge.k12.pa.u
s.  The  2024-25  General
Fund  Final  Budget  will  be
considered for adoption at
the Board meeting on May
15, 2024.


